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But not!

Lord warned him not to use taboo techniques!

Especially now that everyone is in full view, the whole world is paying attention.

If Levi uses the taboo technique, there may be problems!

It will be much more serious then.

Maybe it will cause trouble and even affect Lord.

Being imprisoned in Tiance Mansion is different!

No one in the jail knows!

I’m afraid that Tiance Mansion won’t understand how the Dragon Chain was
opened now…

In this case, I can barely use the taboo technique!

not now!

“Hahahaha…”

At this moment, Levi laughed suddenly.

This surprised everyone present!



Even Commoner Killing God is dumbfounded!

What’s wrong with Levi

I’m all dead, how can I still laugh?

Is he crazy?

Still frightened?

The reason why Levi suddenly laughed is very simple!

He thought of his Lord!

The outside world agrees that he is a descendant of Cthulhu!

Then the Lord is the evil god of fire cloud!

But he always thought it was not!

Now he is sure that Huoyun Evil God is definitely not his Lord!

the reason is simple…

Huoyun Cthulhu’s exercises are just the same among his Lord’s many exercises!

That old guy is definitely much stronger than the real Fire Cloud Cthulhu!

It’s not a level at all!

It’s incomparable just by taboo technique!

What’s more, he is more than just a taboo technique!

Many door taboos…



The reason why Huoyun Cthulhu’s technique was used was just a coincidence,
and happened to happen.

He is sure that the two are by no means the same!

Another point is that the technique passed to him by the Lord is simply a broken
scroll!

Not complete!

It is certain that they are not alone!

That’s why Levi laughed.

Huoyun evil god, what qualifications do you have to be my Lord?

You are far from worthy!

Among the crowd.

“He is a ruthless man! If you can survive, you can let him join us!”

Someone’s eyes have been on Levi’s body.

He was very satisfied with Levi’s performance!

“Understood! Are we going to make a move?”

Someone next to him asked.

“No need, if he dies, then he has no abilities!”

The man said coldly.

Everyone present was shocked by Levi’s abnormality.



What is he doing?

“Is he laughing at the teacher?”

“Teacher, don’t give him any chance!”

…

The students of Common Killing God shouted one after another.

Although the Common Killer was holding a divine sword in the sky, Levi was still
undefeated, and he felt that his face was damaged.

He wants to fight quickly!

Fight for a trick to kill Levi!

“Buyi Yijian!!!”

The commoner killer blasted out the most terrifying sword!

This was his trump card for suppressing an era!

When this move came out, the world died, and all directions surrendered.

The terrible sword aura blasted out hundreds of meters away…

Everything around was strangled by sword qi!

A sword seems to split the sky!

Thunder roar!

All things bow their heads!

With a sword of commoner, an era is crushed!



This sword is much faster than before!

Whether it is the state and momentum of the commoner killing the gods, but the
power of the godsword sky, they have all played to the extreme!

One sword is to kill Levi!

The people watching the battle have been hiding far enough!

But under the power of this sword, everyone seemed to be pushed out hundreds
of meters by an invisible big hand.

The most critical moment.

Does Levi really need no taboos?

If you don’t need it, he will die!

“I saw that the little Lord hesitated! He should have a way to do it next! Why is he
hesitating?”

“If you have any hole cards, show it out! If you don’t show it, he will have to die!”

The Evil Sword could see that Levi was hesitating, and couldn’t help exclaiming.

The seven evil gods are sweating profusely!

Time to win!

What is he hesitating?

Use it quickly!

Levi doesn’t need a taboo technique, absolutely can’t stop this sword!
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What will he do?

Waiting to die?

“Kacha Kacha…”

Suddenly, Levi’s body bones made a bean-like sound.

His bones and veins began to change.

The true qi in his body reversed, steaming heat on his head, his blush seemed to
be burning.

A face showed extreme pain!

It seems that every inch of muscle, every skeletal vein is bursting and
reorganizing…

He was suffering to the extreme!

What is he doing?

This this this…

Everyone looked silly.

“He seems to be reversing the practice?”

Someone saw the slightest clue.

“Is he crazy? Reversing the exercise is completely risky! If something happens,
he will burst into death!”

“Lunatic, this guy is definitely a lunatic!”

…



Everyone exclaimed again and again.

That’s right!

Levi is reversing the practice!

This idea has been in his mind for a long time.

When I went to prison for the second time, the basic exercise passed to him by
the old man was the fastest and most suitable exercise after reshaping his
martial art.

So I have to say that the old man’s magical powers are vast.

There will be too much!

You can take out the corresponding exercises at will!

But taking this casually is the method of fame of Huoyun Cthulhu!

However, Levi always felt that it was incomplete, there were always limitations,
and it was difficult to improve!

The opponents I encountered before were relatively weak, and these
shortcomings were not exposed.

These shortcomings are exposed now when you encounter the real strong.

So Levi had long been considering how to complement the exercises, or to
improve it further.

He wanted to try this practice in reverse practice early on.

Coupled with the integration of the previous cultivation techniques that were not
broken and not standing up!



I believe there will be a breakthrough!

But it has to pay a huge price, and it won’t happen in a short while!

Therefore, Levi started last night!

He let himself be injured!

Including being completely crushed before killing the gods on the cloth today!

Levi let him go!

He needs to be seriously injured to reverse the practice!

He repeatedly studied the occurrence, and serious injury is the best condition for
reversing the exercises!

At this time, his martial arteries, bones, etc. are all in the most transparent state.

That is the moment of breaking the point!

He is reversing this technique!

“boom!!!”

Levi suddenly exploded with a terrible breath.

His face is hideous and terrifying, and his eyes are full of crimson flames.

A dragon that has been sleeping for thousands of years is awakened!

Terrible power gushed from his body, sending out terror like a storm.

It seems to be dark…

“boom!”



Commoner’s strongest sword blasted, Levi actually held the sword with both
hands!

A terrible sword aura swayed above the sword, and it also contained the power
of thunder and lightning, and the strong edge would shred everything!

Sword Lloyd is like flames, you want to melt Levi’s hands!

But Levi’s hands are like the most powerful metal pouring, they can’t be torn at
all. On the contrary, there are terrible powers on both hands to firmly clamp the
sky of the divine sword!

Levi’s terrifying beast-like face was reflected on the retina of Common Killer God.

At this moment, Commoner Killing God was so timid!

An unprecedented fear filled my heart.

“Crack, click, click…”

The feet of the two collapsed and shattered, sinking continuously.

The terrible power spread to the surroundings.

“God, he actually blocked this sword! Is he still a human?”

“What is Levi doing? How do I feel that he has improved again?”

“What kind of strength is he? This is too strong, right?”

…

Seeing Levi blocking this sword, everyone felt crazy.

In front of the real-time screen.



Richard and the leaders of the East Island force all solidified.

Look at everything in front of you as incredible!

“Don’t worry! Levi is at the end of the strong crossbow! Can he stop this sword,
can he stop the next one?”

Hao Yuxuan said disdainfully.

It’s just that what happened immediately left him stunned…
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At the moment when Hao Yuxuan’s voice fell, he heard only a crisp sound, which
spread all over the audience.

Everyone was stunned.

Hao Yuxuan’s expression was frozen, as if he had been frozen by ice.

Because the cracking sound comes from the sky of the divine sword!

Just now, Levi held the divine sword in the sky with both hands!

The power on his arms was surging, and he abruptly pinched the sky of the
divine sword…

The sound seemed to come from the depths of hell, breaking everyone’s hearts.

“Crack!”



At the moment when the sky of Divine Sword broke, blood spurted from the
corner of Common Killing God’s mouth, and the whole figure flew out like a kite
with a broken thread.

After falling to the ground, he vomited blood fiercely, but he didn’t feel any pain at
all.

Because he was immersed in shock.

Divine sword sky broke?

All the divine swords refined in this way are broken?

What a terrifying power is this?

Is he the devil?

Lost!

He lost!

A complete failure!

He was about to cry when he looked at the sky of the broken sword in his hand.

Everyone else was stunned.

Each one is still, and the expression is frozen, like a sculpture.

Everyone’s heart is too shocked!

Unimaginable!

The heavens of the sword of the gods to kill the gods are broken!

It was still broken by the palm of the flesh!



Unimaginable horror!

The dozens of students of Common Killing God seemed as if the world had
collapsed. They all sat down on the ground, their bodies twitching violently, their
bodies trembling, and they couldn’t say a word.

Richard and the East Island forces continued to solidify, and they have never
moved since.

They seem to be scared and stupid!

This scene gave them too much shock!

All the people watching the battle in Tiance Mansion were silent collectively.

The problem they have been puzzled by seems to be solved at this moment.

How was the lock dragon chain opened…

The sky of the divine sword can be broken, and it seems that the chain of the
dragon is also possible!

Is this person too strong?

“Isn’t it? This, this…”

Normal people can’t accept all this in their hearts.

Obviously we are going to win!

How could this be?

Only a small group of people smiled.

“Well, not bad! He finally survived, and invite him to join us in the future!”



Someone smiled and said.

“understand!”

In another place, one person smiled and said: “It’s interesting!”

Nandi is number one in the sky list.

…

“Won? We won?”

The seven evil gods cried with joy!

They all cried!

Sure enough, following the little Lord is right!

He is the descendant of Cthulhu!

Definitely can create an era of evil gods!

“Clang!”

Levi threw the broken other half on the ground, making a sound.

Pull everyone back from the shock.

“Are you coming?”

Levi looked at Commoner Killing Shinto.

The Common Killer wanted to struggle, but found that his strength was gone.

What about he coming?



All his strongest moves are used!

The sky of the Excalibur is broken!

Still can’t help Levi!

What can he do?

“I… I lost!”

Commoner Killing God is very difficult to admit this result.

“We won! The little Lord is mighty!”

…

The seven evil gods shouted.

Hundreds of thousands of people were silent…

Richard and the East Island forces were the most speechless.

They planned for so long and paid such a big price, and finally Levi won?

Still want to kill him?

Look at Levi now!

It’s like okay!

It looks stronger than before!

At the thought of spending such a high price, everyone’s heart was bleeding.

Such a big price made Levi feel painless or itchy!



It’s terrible!

“I abide by the promise I made! If you want to kill, you have to kill you! And
Tiance Mansion will not embarrass you!”

The Common Killer said.

He is ready to die.

The descendants of Cthulhu will never let him live!

But Levi smiled and said, “You are the Taishan Beidou of the Morendam martial
arts world, why should I kill you?”

“Ok?”

This let Commoner kill God for a moment.

Levi won’t kill him?

“I…”

Levi just wanted to explain, but the sudden change occurred.
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“puff!”

The Common Killer suddenly foamed at the mouth and twitched all over his body.
The whole person fell to the ground and rolled, in pain.

What’s more terrifying is that blood stains began to appear on his body, as if he
was about to tear his body apart.

…



Levi was shocked by this scene.

What’s going on here?

At that moment, he indeed wounded Commoner and killed God.

But most of the power was used to smash the heavens of the Divine Sword.

How could he be like this?

“Could it be…”

Levi’s complexion changed drastically.

An idea popped up in my mind!

Poisoned!

Commoner Killing God is poisoned!

The sword is poisonous!

He immediately judged it!

He was just about to tell the truth, but he was one step ahead of him.

“Poisoned! The teacher is poisoned!”

“Levi poisoned the teacher! Levi, you have to die!”

…

Several students of Common Killing God shouted immediately.

“Levi is despicable and shameless! He used such a despicable means of
poisoning!”



“Levi, you won, but it is not honorable to win!”

“No, Levi was originally defeated, so he won with this extreme method!”

“Let me just say, the Divine Sword Sky cannot be broken! Levi must have used
the means!”

…

Levi didn’t have time to say it, so he was put to a conclusion.

It was his poison!

All point to him!

Seeing the unanimous voice of the audience, Hao Yuxuan’s mouth showed a
triumphant smile.

The poison was given by him!

It was the forces of the East Island who arranged his task to poison Commoner.

Yesterday, the Commoner Killing God drew the sword of the sky, Hao Yuxuan
took the initiative to observe.

He was poisoned at that time!

It is invisible and colorless, not even noticeable.

This kind of poison will not happen immediately when touched.

It happens only after the movement.

And the stronger the strength, the more this kind of poison can be stimulated.



So when the Common Killer touched the sky of the Divine Sword in front of him,
nothing happened and it wouldn’t affect it at all.

But now something happened.

But as long as you don’t work, it’s okay!

For example, the students who have been holding the magic sword to the sky for
Common Killer will be fine.

Because he had no luck, the poison would naturally not occur.

So far there is nothing strange.

The seven evil gods immediately stood up and argued: “Impossible! My Lord is
powerful, how can he poison him? He doesn’t need it at all! I think some people
put the poison in advance, right?”

Sure enough, I was worried about what was coming.

They expected the Sword Cthulhu to be correct.

The major forces are still waiting!

Hao Yuxuan immediately shouted: “Poisoning in advance? It’s ridiculous!”

“The teacher is so strong, who can poison him?”

The Sword Evil God sneered: “Someone must have moved their hands and feet
on the sword! I think the poison is on the sword!”

“Yes, someone must have moved their hands and feet on the sword in advance!”

Others also said.

“impossible!”



“This sword has only been touched by the teacher and Senior Wang Baiqing! It
has always been under the care of the senior! He is the teacher’s most proud
disciple, and it is impossible to attack the teacher!”

“Also, if someone is poisoning the sword, why didn’t Senior Wang Baiqing have
any trouble? What happened to the teacher? How could this be possible?”

“This must be the poison of Levi’s presence!”

Hao Yuxuan said affirmatively.

He took advantage of the fact that the poison had only luck. After throwing out
the evidence, the audience was speechless.

Even the seven evil gods don’t know how to refute.

The commoner killed the god in front, but nothing happened.

This happened after the battle with Levi.

Levi seemed to be the only one who could be poisoned.

“As far as I know! The poisonous power of the poisonous evil god among the
seven evil gods is superb. It must be the poisonous poison he provided to hurt
the teacher?”

Hao Yuxuan continued to throw out evidence.

“Yes, ordinary poison can’t hurt the commoner to kill the gods, but the poison of
the evil gods can!”
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Everyone pointed their fingers at Levi.

And the evidence is good!

So many people have seen it again!

It’s almost impossible to argue!

“Puff puff…”

In the field, Commonwealth Killing God’s poisoning situation became more and
more severe.

There were more and more bloodstains on the body, and the cracks became
more and more serious.

If this goes on, it will definitely explode!

At this time, Richard and the others were relieved.

The original plan was to kill Levi, and then let Commoner Killing God poison him,
even if he didn’t die, it would have to be abolished.

It was their plan to get rid of the two superstars at the same time.

But now that Levi can’t kill it is an indisputable fact.

Now try to recover the loss as much as possible.



Can only be poisoned by Commoner Killing God.

The corners of Hao Yuxuan’s mouth rose slightly.

“Lord, don’t blame me! Actually, I am not from Morendam at all, I am from
Dongdao! You die!”

He sneered in his heart.

Seeing this continue, the commoner kills God will undoubtedly die.

Levi hurriedly used acupuncture and moxibustion to stabilize the poison of
Commoner.

“Look, it’s Levi! He can control this toxin!”

Seeing that the seizure of Commoner Killing God was under control, someone
immediately shouted.

“What reason do you have now? Levi can control the outbreak of this kind of
poison! Who is responsible for the poison that he didn’t?”

Everyone immediately questioned.

“Fuck??”

Levi was dumbfounded.

He was obviously saving Commoner and killing God.

How could it become his poison?

It’s really hard to tell!

Levi sneered: “I can even break this sword. Can he be my opponent? How can I
poison it?”



“Ok?”

Facing Levi’s questioning, everyone was taken aback.

correct!

Levi is obviously better than Commoner to kill the gods!

Why is he poisoning?

Isn’t it superfluous?

“This one…”

Hao Yuxuan couldn’t find a good reason to refute it.

“It’s you! You demons have a changeable temperament! It is normal to use highly
poisonous!”

“Also, you just breathed a sigh of relief in front of you, why suddenly your
strength soared! This is the evil spirit!

…

Everyone really couldn’t find a reason to refute, so they forcibly defined Levi as a
poisoner!

Facing the situation of Qianfuzhi, Levi smiled calmly: “Whatever you think, these
have nothing to do with Lao Tzu!”

Levi stopped explaining, and didn’t want to explain.

Anyway, this is not the first time that this desire has been added to the crime.

Even if this matter they no longer think it is his.



Other things will be added in the same way!

“Hurry up and save people, or he will really die!”

Levi glanced at Commoner Killing God, and then left.

All the students of Common Killing God ran up…

Levi stepped out like this step by step.

Everyone in the audience looked at him.

Fear and anxiety surged into my heart.

The Heretic God’s successor is so powerful…

Who can take him?

There is nothing to do with Tiance Mansion.

There’s really no way!

“Damn it, it’s damn it! It will be even harder if you want to kill him next time!”

Richard and the leaders of the East Island forces smashed the table severely.

If you let them know that at such a high price, Levi was actually using it to break
through.

I’m afraid everyone will vomit blood on the spot!

“This time Commoner Killing God is defeated, I’m afraid it will change the
situation!”



“It is another heavy blow to the Morendam martial arts world, countless Tianjiao
has been abolished, and now the descendants of the Heretic God have reached
this state again, it is difficult!”

…

Everyone began to sigh.

The end is coming!

Before Levi had to evade, righteous people went to annihilate.

Nowadays, people are walking swaying.

No one else can do anything!

“Can anyone beat Levi? Come one!”

“By the way, what about the person who injured Levi before?”

…

Next second.

Suddenly an angry voice came.

“Levi will die for me!”
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The audience was shocked by this angry voice!

All frightened!

“boom!”



A figure turned into a streamer and rushed towards Levi.

Plum dye!

The person here is Sarah!

Seeing Levi, she went crazy immediately.

Kill Levi directly!

All of Wood Zhengjie’s consciousness that she merged turned into hatred in the
end…

The reaction will be so violent!

Wen Lei took her here and saw that Levi was safe and sound. She just breathed
a sigh of relief when Sarah rushed out.

She would be too late to make another move!

“boom!!!”

Sarah’s punch came down, and Levi blocked it with a punch.

As a result, the earth shakes and the mountains shake.

No less than the battle between Levi and Commoner Killing God just now!

Seeing this scene, everyone was excited.

Here comes another strong man who can match Levi?

that is really good!

My great summer is hopeful!



“She? It turned out to be her?”

“Levi’s wife Sarah? How could she?”

…

When everyone recognized that it was plum dye, they were shocked.

How could Levi and Sarah be enemies?

Why did she kill Levi?

This is not acting!

This is real hatred!

Sarah can’t wait to cramp Levi’s skin!

Everyone can feel Sarah’s anger!

She and Levi are rivals!

Everyone is extremely curious!

Only Richard saw this scene and laughed loudly: “It’s great! God helps me too!
The one who can kill Levi is here!”

He was still thinking about how to make these two people meet.

No tricks are needed now.

It’s all right now, the whole world knows about Levi and Sarah.

This will allow everyone and the major forces to have a new understanding, so
that there will be a brand new plan!



…

Seeing Sarah, Levi was dumbfounded!

This trouble is even bigger than Commoner Killing God!

Sarah didn’t care about three or seven and twenty-one, and all kinds of ruthless
moves came out.

However, Sarah’s original exercises and combat skills were limited, and they
were just fur.

She uses pure power.

It came out with a punch, like a missile slammed down again and again, the
destructive power was terrible.

Thousands of troops will be destroyed!

Sarah in a state of hatred is very powerful and has hurt Levi before.

But now Levi has transformed again.

Without the use of taboos, he can completely confront Sarah!

In addition, the technique is exquisite, and the combat skills are extraordinarily
powerful, which Sarah does not possess!

After a fight, Levi didn’t let the wind fall in the slightest.

Sarah couldn’t attack for a long time, and she became more and more angry!

Along with anger, her combat effectiveness skyrocketed!

The situation is completely different.



Not only that.

The secret sigh that Richard had arranged to be present began to shout.

“Levi is your enemy! Kill him! Kill him!”

“He is a heinous demon, you have to do harm to the people!”

“It’s all up to you! Kill him…”

…

First, a small group of people shouted.

Then everyone shouted.

The sound was like waves, wave after wave passed into Sarah’s ears, severely
stimulating her brain consciousness.

Sarah became more and more angry, his fighting power skyrocketed, and the
terrifying aura spread throughout the world, like a demon…

“Hahaha, really exciting and useful! Everyone continue!”

Richard laughed.

Levi was shocked by the change of Sarah!

This woman is even more terrifying than a cloth-clothed killer holding a magic
sword in the sky!

What was it that day that made her like this?

Maybe only the Lord can explain clearly what is going on…

For the current plan, only fight!



“This, this… she is stronger than Commoner Killing God, Levi has encountered a
strong enemy!”

“Don’t stop dying! It’s wonderful! Levi, you also have today?”

“I want to see how you kill your wife? Hahaha…”


